
Urgent Notice 
Current and Prospective 
International Students

The Department of International Relations would like to transmit the following information 
on behalf of the Ministry of Home Affairs and Immigration to current and prospective NUST 
international students.

Further Inquiries:
Ms Theodora Nandjaa-Mweuta: Coordinator International Relations
13 Storch Street Windhoek, Namibia.  
E: tnandjaa@nust.na www.nust.na

Department: International Relations

1.	 As from 2016 study permits will be linked to the 
duration of study period.

2.	 The study permits fees remain N$1 395 per year 
excluding the handling fee of N$80.00.

3.	 The study permit fee amount will be multiplied 
with a number of years a particular student will 
take to complete his or her studies.

4.	 Officials from the Ministry of Home Affairs and 
Immigration will be present at NUST Campus, 
House No. 1 Johann Albrecht Street, as from 01 
to 19 February 2016 to renew study permits and 
receive new study permit applications. 

5.	 Study permits applications can also be summited 
at the Ministry of Home Affairs and Immigration 
from 01 December 2015 until 31 March 2016.

6.	 International students should take note that the 
Ministry of Home Affairs and Immigration will not 
allow a change of condition by any international 
student who could not submit academic records 
for the previous academic year; neither will it 
entertain any employment permit from the 
students whose skills can be obtained from the job 
market in Namibia.


